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Editor-in-Chief

Raúl Moreno

Dear Raúl Moreno,
Thank you for having reviewed our paper entitled “Pacemaker implantation in a patient with Brugada and Sick Sinus Syndrome”
We have made the changes suggested by the reviewer and we now hope the paper fulfils the high standards of your journal. 
On behalf of all the authors, 

Yours sincerely, 
Bjarke Risgaard, M.D.

University Hospital Rigshospitalet 
Department of Cardiology, 2142  
Blegdamsvej 9

2100 Copenhagen Ø
E-mail: bjarkerisgaard@gmail.com

